
July 20, 2012 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Rowland,   

  

As Puget Sound's Director of Student Activities, I have managed our orientation program for 

twenty years.    

  

I am familiar with orientation programs at many institutions.  I am not aware of other institutions 

that have embedded triple bottom line sustainability as comprehensively as Puget Sound in a 

week long experience.  We use a combination education and practices on campus, in the 

outdoors, and in our local community that engage new students with Puget Sound's commitment 

to sustainability.  I affirm that our orientation greatly exceeds the highest criterion of the new 

student orientation STARS credit.   

  

Thank you for your consideration.   

  

Sincerely,  

  

  
Marta Palmquist Cady 

Director of Student Activities 


